Mr. John Barrow, Chairman

Combustion Engineering Owners Group
Operations Subcommittee

Florida Power and Light Company

P. 0. Box 128

Fi. Plerce, FL 33454

Dear John:

August 13,

1984
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This letter is to confirm the meeting on August 29, 1984, in Bethesda between

the Operations Subcommittee and NRC.

The purpose of this meeting is to

discuss the task analysis requirements of Supplement 1 to NUREG-0737 and open

items in the staff Safety Evaluation Report on CEN-152,
provided in the enclosed meeting notice.

More detail is
Hopefully, this meeting will reduce

the information needed from each CE plant owner and will expedite NRC reviews
of plant-specific submittals,

I appreciate the willingness of your Subcommittee members to support such a

meeting.

Enclosure:
Meeting Notice

cc w/enclosure:

Sincerely,

We look forward to seeing you on the twenty-ninth,

. Original Signed by
{Hugh L Thompson, Jr
Hugh L. Thompson, Jr., Director

Divisici of Human Factors Safety
Office of Muclear Reactor Regulation
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